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Nigel Legall <nlegall@hotmail.com>
Saturday, April 24, 2010 12:07 PM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Position Limits in gold and Silver

Dear Sir;

Thank for the opportunity to comment on the issue of position limits for precious metals.

After the CFTC meeting of March 25th 2010 I am disapointed (but not shocked) the CFTC has not acted when
their is so much evidence of this crime in progress.

I do not know what else needs to be said or done for the CFTC to do its job.

Very disappointed

Nigel Legall

The New Busy think 9 to 5 is a cute idea. Combine multiple calendars with Hotmail. Get busy.


